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Comments: I am strongly against the exploration of oil and gas in areas in or near the Ruby Mountians. 

My family - Cullinan - helped developed the global oil and gas industry and we are still independent drillers -

wildcatters.  There are massive areas available to drill that do not impact precious, natural treasures. I urge you

to abandon the proposed leasing near the Ruby Mountians. 

 

Michael Cullinan Cohill

577 Megglen Ave

Akron, Ohio 44303

330-396-1670


